Terrie Gillen

From: David

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 9:37 AM

To: Cynthia Koehler; Larry Bragman; Armando Quintero; Larry Russell; Jack Gibson; Ben
Horenstein; Board Comment

Subject: Funding of Part-Time Directors' Health Insurance

| am urging you to not adopt the proposed resolution to fund the health insurance costs of part-time directors.

Doing so, is in violation of Government Code Sec. 22892 which applies to “employees and annuitants.” It is well settled
law that part-time or non-employee directors are NOT employees in many parts of California and Federal law (ex: ERISA)
for the purpose of obtaining benefits and benefit protection.

MMWD already has extraordinarily high water and other rates, when compared to other water districts in California. To
add these expenses in determining our rates is a SHAM.

(SHAME on you JACK GIBSON! with whom | have practiced law).

Do not go through with this farce. It will generate litigation and more unnecessary costs to rate payers.

David J. Block, Esq.

Virus-free.
E' https://link.edgepilot.com/s/8e0ed7da/v5XEpIM3QkCnHDUSpAAXxkg?u=http://www.avg.com/




Terrie Gillen

From: Melanie

Sent: Sunday, November 29, 2020 6:19 PM
To: Board Comment

Subject: drought is imminent

This is my 3rd outreach to MMWD. Since my first 2 communications reservoir storage has declined,
now far below this time last year. Meanwhile your organization continues to let customers believe
they can use water with no restrictions. Water is running down the street from car washing, over
watered landscaping and leaks.

Your management and lack of communication is absolutely negligent.

The national weather service is forecasting far below normal rainfall.

Why on earth are you failing to urgently advise your customers, through all channels, that they need
to conserve water?

You are paid to advise MMWD, you have a duty to Marinites, you are failing miserably.

Customer
Melanie Donaghy
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